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TO:  Elizabeth Pauli, City Manager 
FROM: Linda Stewart, Director, Neighborhood and Community Services  
COPY: Community Vitality and Safety (CVS) Committee; Ted Richardson, Senior 

Management Fellow, City Manager’s Office (CMO) 
PRESENTER: Ted Richardson, Senior Management Fellow, CMO 
SUBJECT: The Committees, Boards, and Commissions of CVS 
DATE:  January 13, 2022 
 
PRESENTATION TYPE: 
Informational Briefing 
 
SUMMARY: 
The CVS committee members will discuss how to build stronger relationships between CVS and the six 
commissions, boards, and committees (CBCs) that CVS oversees and may assign each Council Member 
specific CBC meetings to attend in order to begin building these relationships. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
CVS oversees six CBCs: the Commission on Immigrant and Refugee Affairs, the Human Services 
Commission, the Human Rights Commission, the Tacoma Area Commission on Disabilities, the Tacoma 
Community Redevelopment Authority, and the Community’s Police Advisory Committee. 
 
At the September 23, 2021 CVS meeting the committee discussed each CVS committee member visiting 
the six CBCs on a quarterly basis as a way to strengthen CVS’ relationship with each of the six. Over the 
course of the remainder of 2021, Councilmembers Ushka, Blocker, and Hines visited each of the six CBCs. 
This discussion is meant to determine if CVS committee members want to continue these visits. 
 
ISSUE: 
CVS committee members have indicated an interest in strengthening the relationship between the CBCs 
and the committee.  
 
ALTERNATIVES: 
This is an information briefing only. There are no alternatives presented. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
This is an information briefing only. There is no fiscal impact. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
This is an information briefing only. There is no recommendation. 
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